MEMO

To: PCD Depa!rtment

From: Conservation Department @

Date: May 02, 2022

RE: SP-2022-07, Pamela Hausser, 73 Hardwick Pond Road, Dog Kennel
Comments:

After reviewing the plans as provided from the PCD Dept. via email dated 04/25/2022, the following was noted:

Conservation Notes:

After reviewing the SP-2022-07 Application and business plan for the above applicant, the first 130-140
feet of the existing driveway is located within NHESP Priority Habitat Polygon #1335 (see attached map).

Should any work/improvements be proposed within this polygon, the applicant will need to coordinate
with NHESP.

No additional comments.

Best of luck.
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